
  
  
  
  
  
 

NATIONAL HARDWARE SHOW® ANNOUCES NEW SHOW DATES FOR 2020 

  
NORWALK, CT. - March 16, 2020 – The National Hardware Show® (NHS) is pleased to announce that 
the  75th anniversary event will now take place on September 1-3, 2020 at the Las Vegas Convention 
Center in Las Vegas, NV.   
 
“We know how important the National Hardware Show is to our customers’ business and it is our top 

priority to provide a place where the hardware and home improvement industry has the ability to come 

together and allow business to continue,” said Randy Field, Group Vice President, Reed Exhibitions. 

“Therefore, we will be holding the National Hardware Show September 1-3, 2020. We believe this is the 

right decision for our customers and the industry in general, which is a vital part of the supply chain for 

manufacturing and distribution of products.” 

Field continued, “We are working with our partners to find solutions to logistical and operational issues 
that may arise. We are here to help, but ask for their patience as we ensure all of our customers are 
taken care of. With that in mind, our customers should make sure to change hotels, flights and any other 
arrangements. Information regarding airline change fee waivers is available on our website.”  

For more information and to stay informed on the latest updates to this year’s National Hardware Show, 
visit www.nationalhardwareshow.com.   
  
  
MEDIA CONTACT:  
Coyne PR for National Hardware Show  
973-588-2000  
nationalhardwareshow@coynepr.com  
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